
 

 
          

 

3 July 2025 

Dear Student 

 

Collecting Year 13 Results – August 2025 

 

Year 13 A Level and BTEC results will be available for collection from the Main 

Hall on Thursday 14 August 2025 between 8am and 11am.  Sixth Form staff will 

be available should you require any help with UCAS or Clearing.    

 

If you are unhappy with your results and require an urgent Review of Marking 

(Priority) as a univeristy place is depnding on this, the cost is per paper and 

are listed below.  Please note that that the deadline to request this service is 

21 August 2025.   

 

Exam Board Cost per paper/component 

OCR £80.25 

AQA £59.90 

Pearson £61.70 

WJEC £58.00 

 

If you are unable to collect your results, you can arrange for the results to be 

collected by a nominated adult.  Please note that the person collecting must 

be over the age of 18 and must present ID on arrival at school to confirm their 

identity. If you wish for a nominated adult to collect the results, please e-mail 

Mrs Beaumont, Exams Officer (cbeaumont@koinoniafederation.com) by 

Tuesday 15 July 2025 with the following information: 

 

- Your name 

- The nominated adult’s name 

- Their relationship to you 

 

Any results not collected will be posted to your home address on 14 August 

2025.  More information on result services are available on our website.   

 
We look forward to congratulating you on your results on 14 August 2025. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ross O’Brien 

Assistant Principal 
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